
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Office of the Borough Clerk 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Kelly Cooper, Assembly President 
Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members 

THRU: Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk ( !/'!>) 
FROM: Michele Turner, Deputy Borough Clerk (1\M) 
DATE: May 5, 2020 

RE: Ordinance 2019-19-34: Appropriating Funds from the South Peninsula 
Hospital Service Area Capital Project Fund to Provide Additional 
Funding for the Deaerator and Steam Plant Improvements (Mayor) 

The South Peninsula Hospital (SPH), Inc. board has addressed the referenced 
ordinance. Please amend the second to last Whereas clause to read: 

"WHEREAS, at its regular meeting of April 22, 2020, the SPH, Inc. board 
recommended approval; and" 

Thank you. 


